
Trustees	of	Public	Funds	
June	19,	2017	

																																																																Meeting	Minutes	
	
The	meeting	was	called	to	order	at	8:00	AM	
	
In	attendance:	Carolyn	Whittaker,	Tanner	Romano	and	Sharron	Kenney	
	
The	trustees	discussed	the	request	from	June	11,	2017	from	the	Brandon	Area	
Rescue	Squad.	BARS	has	requested	funds	to	help	upgrade	their	three	Lifepac	cardiac	
monitor/defibrillators.	The	trustees	agreed	to	provide	$10,000	toward	this	upgrade.	
	
With	this	donation,	the	Trustees	of	Public	Funds	have	maxed	out	their	funding	for	
FY	2016/2017.	
	
Meeting	adjourned	at	8:20.	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
	
Sharron	Kenney	
Trustee	of	Public	Funds	


